
 

 

        
 
      
 
 
 

Outlook Academy Newsletter  
 
Our very own Sierra Hayes is February’s Student  
of the Month! Sierra has gone above and beyond to excel  
while reaching out to help other students. 
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Big Thumbs Up to our own Outlook Academy Student Willie Diggs 
for his outstanding speech. To see and hear this speech please visit 
the link below: 
https://youtu.be/1oY5xS2i7P4  
 
 

Student Reminder 
 No School Friday, February 16th 
 No School Monday, February 19th  

 
 Finals March 8th and Friday March 9th  

 
Ventra Cards 

 Lost, stolen or damaged Ventra cards require new 
paperwork and a $2 replacement fee.     
 

  Student IDs 
Students must wear their IDs at all times. 
Students are not allowed on campus without an 
ID on. If you lose your ID you must report to the 
main office to purchase a temporary ID. 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 Upcoming Events  
Parent Summit March 24, 2018. For more 
information on this event and registration 
please visit the link below: 
http://www.district205summit.net/event-
information 
 
Counselor’s Corner 
Students who are interested in applying 
for scholarships and grants should assess 
the following websites: 

 Fastweb.com  
 Sholly.com 
 Youthkinect.com 

 
Students who are interested in preparing 
for or improving ACT, SAT, or ASVAB test 
scores should assess the following 
website: March2success.com Information 
and practice tests are available for all 
three tests. 
 

 FAFSA Seminar 
Wednesday February 7th 
in room 102 from 1pm – 2pm  

 
All 11th grade students will be testing for 
SAT’s on April 10, 2018 at Outlook 
Academy in all classrooms. 
 



 

 

This Month Highlights 
 

 
Rosa Park’s Day!  
February 4th 
For information on this extraordinary day please visit: 
https://www.timeanddate.com/holidays/us/rosa-parks-day  
 
 

  

 

 
 

 
 
Parent Information  
Parent Teacher Conferences will be held  
Thursday, February 15, 2018 from 5pm – 8pm 
and Friday, February 16, 2018 from 8am – 11am 

 
 Remember to call the office when your student is 

going to be absent at 773-995-2578 

 Please visit our webpage at 
www.district205.net/domain/315 
to view pictures, download forms, get access to other 
links, and much more. 
 

 Also remember to download the Remind App to get 
connected with all staff members and view the latest 
announcements. Instructions are on our website or 
can be picked up in the main office. 
 

 Parents/guardians of students may access attendance, 
grades and assignments using one log in at 
https://powerschool.ttdistrict205.net/public  
  

 If you need assistance, please contact the main office. 

 

 
Outlook Academy Staff 
Jason Hill 02-16 

Our very own Linda Kingdon is 
February’s Teacher of the 
Month! 


